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| very much support this Bill. DSP's DO NOT get paid enough for all they do, while
supporting clients. We endure both physical and verbal abuse, if not mental, and
spend as much time, if not not more, with clients as we do our own families. Yet,
there is nothing we can change if we value and love the work we do and want to keep
out job. SO, In my opinion, DSP's deserve at least $25 (+) hourly.



